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January 19, 1990

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Department

0il Conservation Division

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

Re: Amendment to Administrative
Order NSL-2488
West Dollarhide Queen Sand Unit

Gentlemen:

We have applied for a re-submittal of the drilling permit for well
#140 on the above reference unit. The well was not drilled at the
time it was first permitted.

The well is an unorthodox location and was originally approved on
March 30, 1988. The. location of. this well has beenrre-staked to
2150" FSL 1425" FWL due to a permanent overflow pit has been built
in the original location. We would like to amend the Order for
such reason.

If there additional questions or requests please call me at 915/685-0878.

Sincerely,
mm&bl@\‘

Bonnie Atwater

Production Technician
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CC: NMOCD - Hobbs



